
 
 

29 July 2022 

Coordination of the Atlantic Centre meets with Portuguese 

Armed Forces officials 

In the past week, the coordinator of the Atlantic Centre, Licínia Simão, met in 

different occasions with the heads of the Portuguese Armed Forces branches – 

General José Nunes da Fonseca, from the Army, Admiral Henrique Gouveia e 

Melo, from the Navy, and General João Cartaxo Alves, from the Air Force, in 

order to discuss synergies and future opportunities to deepen and strengthen 

cooperation between the organizations and the Atlantic Centre. 

 

 

 

 


